
 

 

 

 

 

 

We have exciting news!! Some of the Buffalo Bandits players will be visiting 

Allendale on Tuesday, January 14th and Wednesday, January 22nd to teach our 

students about the game of lacrosse! Please have your child/children dress in 

orange or in Bandits gear if you have any on these dates. Go Bandits!! 

 


